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Wathena man injured in NW MO crash
(KNZA)--A single-vehicle Sunday night crash on I-29 in St. Joseph left a
Wathena man injured.

The Missouri State Highway Patrol says 38-year-old Kenneth Wells was
southbound  when is pickup truck traveled off the east side of the highway. Wells
overcorrected and his vehicle skidded off the west side of the roadway where it
struck a guardrail.

Wells, who was not wearing a seatbelt, was ejected through the driver's side
window.  The vehicle overturned onto its driver's side and then came up onto its
wheels.

Wells was transported to Mosaic Life Care in St. Joseph with what the Patrol
described as serious injuries.

The wreck was reported around 10:00 Sunday night.
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